
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             05th November 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
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This Sunday Evening 05th November: 
      This Sunday evening we welcome an ensemble 

from The Australian Chamber Choir. 
Australian Chamber Choir 6 directed by Elizabeth Anderson 
Pippa Andrew, Ailsa Webb, Anish Nair, Kieran Macfarlane, Jerzy Kozlowski, Elizabeth Anderson. 
Prelude: Prelude in E major J S Bach 1685-1750 
Entrance: Hail gladdening light Text: Greek 3rd Century Music: John Stainer  1840-1901 
The mass setting: The Mass For Four Voices William Byrd: 1543-1623 
Psalm: 121 to a setting by Walford Davies 
Communion motets: 
1. Ave verum corpus: William Byrd 
2. O Lord, give thy Holy Spirit: Thomas Tallis  c.1505-1585 
Final: Rejoice in the Lord always Text: Philippians IV, 4-7 Music: Anon 16th Century 

Next Saturday Evening 11th November: 
           Patrick Lawrence will play our  

heritage pipe organ at the 6pm Vigil Mass.  

 

On Sunday Evening 12th November: 
           The Geminiani String Quartet will play at the 

5pm Student Mass. 

On Sunday Evening 19th November: 
           The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead the 

singing at the 5pm Student Mass.  

 



Interview with Fr. Michael Elligate and an 

article in forthcoming Archdiocese news. 

Available melbournecatholic.org.au 

 

The Parish Steering Group met recently to discuss distribution to 
local social justice activities of more than $5000 raised through 
the Trivia Night and raffle.  That done, the Steering Group was 
quietly put to sleep.  With Fr Michael’s approval it has morphed 
into a Parish Pastoral Council (PPC), a proposal strongly 
supported in the current survey.   It has a brief to develop a draft 
Pastoral Plan for discussion and hopefully, eventual adoption by 
the Parish.  The planning work will be much assisted by the 
survey, which has brought in many thoughtful observations, 
suggestions and opinions, to be reported later. The survey will 
remain open for a few more weeks - pick up a copy at the church 
or better, complete it online (there is a link in the weekly 
eBulletin).   
You can join the email list by emailing scparkville@gmail.com  
(do check your Junk/Spam Box in case Parish emails are being 
treated as spam). 
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• Our contributions to the Planned Giving Program are 

holding very well, given this is into the final stages of 

the three-year commitment. We are only around $300 

below the projected level of contributions. Deceased 

contributors, people moving to other parishes together 

with requests to decrease regular contribution due to 

changed circumstances lead to this shortfall. 

 

• The budget column indicates the projected amount that 

is expected in contributions and expenditure by the end 

of the year. 

 

• The Parish Finance Committee is engaged in plans for 

renewed toilet facilities at the rear of the Church. At the 

moment plans are being prepared for local government 

authorities. The plans include a safer gradation to toilet 

access with the assistance of helpful handrails on 

respective paths. 

 

• The finance committee has been granted approval to 

take out a loan of around $60,000 from the Diocesan 

Maintenance fund. Other smaller projects include re-

carpeting the sacristy and purchasing a mobile storage 

stand for our hymn books. 
 

 

 



 



 

 

When: Thursday 9th November 

Where: 30 Bayles Street, Parkville 3052 

Book: Between a Wolf and a Dog  

Author: Georgia Blain 

Enquiries:  

Evan John 0407 545 413 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: Tuesday 21st November 

Where: 30 Bayles Street, Parkville 3052 

Book: The Color of our Sky 

Author: Amanda Trasi 

Enquiries:  

Caroline 0401 732 415 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The popular Columban Calendar for the 

coming year is now available from the 

table towards the rear of the church. 

 

Price $7.00 
 

The funds from these calendars supports 

the remarkable work of the Columban 

Mission team working in Asia and Latin 

America. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


